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I wanted to write in and oppose this bill. Oregon is one of the least livable states with 

the highest taxes and Oregon democrats just keep trying to push taxes through. I 

absolutely do not support this or any new tax. It should be put on the ballot for the 

voters to decide. Oregon Democrats should stop acting like kings.  

 


